
 

On Tuesday the 31st January 2017, there was a meeting of the 

Strategic Development and Pupils Committee of our Governing 

Body, chaired by Mrs Jodie Colls. Through questioning and 

challenging the Committee: 

• Scrutinised the Progress and Attainment Summary 
Documents for the Autumn Term 

• Analysed the Pupil Targets for July 2017 
• Scrutinised the Behaviour and Attendance Data 
• Monitored the School Development Plan 
• Scheduled a Governor Visit Day to the School 
 


